Draft of Resolution Naming the Prayer Room

Resolved that:

Whereas:Randolph Reamey Few was a lifelong member of Duke Memorial

Church. He was born in 1920,baptized in 1924,confirmed in 1931, and memorialized
on October 17, 2008.

Whereas: Ran Few was a member of the Spence-Kale Class, The Methodist Men
Chairman of the Administrative Board, Chairman of the Finance Committee,a
Trustee, Lay Leader and an active participant in all church activities.

Whereas: Ran Few was also active in the North Carolina Conference. In 2008
he received the” Saints of God” award from the United Methodist Foundation for

25 years of continuous service. He also served on the Board of Visitors of the Duke
Divinity School.

Whereas: The renovations to the Prayer Room were made possible by the
generous donations from Ran's family and friends to the Randolph Reamey Few
Memorial Fund which was established at the time of his death.

The Prayer Room should now be called The Few Prayer Room in memory
of Randolph Reamey Few-beloved leader of our church.




